
 

Welcome to Greenland 
Hello! This is Miss Simmonds writing to you, one of your new 

teachers as of September. I am thrilled to hear that you will 

all be in my class next year. Mrs Redgrave has told me so 

much about you all. It is going to be a year of adventures, 

stories and lots of learning! 

I will be new to Clockhouse in September and I cannot wait 

for the new school year to start. I have heard such wonderful 

things about the school and the Clockhouse Family. 

In my previous schools, I have taught Year 3, Year 5 and Year 

6.  

 

 

 

 

My Favourites:  

Colour: Pink  

Food: Cheese  

Drink: Coffee 

Sport: Hockey  

Chocolate: Smarties  

Subject at school: Maths 

Film: Anything Disney! 

Book growing up: Harry Potter 

Hobbies: Skiing, hockey and being in 

the mountains.  

 

 

 

 

I believe that building strong relationships is a fundamental part of learning. Every day in school 

should be filled with fun and laughter as well as curiosity and wonder. These are the values that I 

promote in my classroom and I cannot wait to be a part of your journey.  

Have a wonderful summer! 

Miss Simmonds  

 


